
 

 

11th March 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Comic Relief 

Red Nose Day – Friday 19th March 2021 
  

This year Red Nose Day falls on Friday 19th March 2021. We would like to come together as 
a school and raise money for Comic Relief.  
 
In aid of this, we are inviting children to come in to school on the day wearing their pyjamas, 
and donate £1 to charity. Any contributions towards Comic Relief would be very much 
appreciated and can be made through Parent Pay. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Khadijah Iqbal 
Reception Teacher 


